
April 8, 2015 

 

 

 

Our corporate website has been renewed on April 8, 2015. 

 

We will strive to deliver an accurate representation of the company and provide all 

stakeholders – shareholders/investors, customers and suppliers – with a straightforward 

and at the same time a more in-depth experience with our high quality suspensions. 

 

We hope you enjoy our site and learn more about Yorozu. 

 


